Mr Jorrit Klaus

Synres B.V.

Slachthuisweg 30

NL —3151 XN Hoek van Holland

5 November 2018

Subject: Cefic Membership

Dear Mr Klaus,

| am pleased to inform you that following the proposal of the Board, the Cefic General
Assembly held on 25th October 2018 in Amsterdam, officially approved your application
as Business Member (ABM) of Cefic.

We thank you for your membership and look forward to a fruitful collaboration.

For any question regarding your membership, do not hesitate to contact Ann Marivoet,
in charge of Cefic Members Relations, (ama@cefic.be; tel. +32.2.676.72.01).

Yours sincerely,

Copy: Mr Wilko Reker
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